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General Membership Meeting Minutes 
Monday, July 10, 2017 

Alphabet City, 7:00 p.m. 

In Attendance (24) 
Michele Adams, Steve Adams, Dan Deis, Kathy Deis, Patrick Dexter, Chris Gates, Joan Gielas, Brian Keyser, Todd 
Kilgore, David Marshall, Jeff Martin, Deirdre Menchaca, Michelle Minyon, Christopher Nygren, Lindsay O'Leary, 
Nichele Parker, Henry Reese, Danielle Ross, Nick Ross, Sherah Rothman, Brian Shannon, Patrick Sweeney, Matt 
Williamson, Al Zanon 

Introduction 

The regular monthly meeting for the membership of the Allegheny City Central Association was held on Monday, 
July 10, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at Alphabet City.  The meeting was presided by Patrick Dexter and 
recorded by Nick Ross. 
 

Announcements/General Discussion 
 
Andrew Wickesberg motioned to approve June meeting minutes, seconded by Steve Adams.  Motion passed 
unanimously. 
 
Molly Onufer from Office of Community Affairs distributed handout for the City Parks Summer Guide.  Molly 
announced CDBG funding forums on July 13 and 19.  City is accepting applications for Civic Leadership Academy 
until August 4th.   
 
Jeff Martin from the Office of Councilwoman Harris updated on contact with PWSA regarding drainage issue at 
Eloise and Filson; Kathy Deis noted PWSA’s solution has only made ponding in the alley worse. 
 
Patrick Dexter announced the first public meeting for the updated Allegheny Commons Master Plan on August 
30th. 
 
Diana with OneNorthside announced $1000 Neighbor-to-Neighbor grant funding is open for applications with a 
deadline of August 14th. 
 
Andrew Wickesberg announced National Night Out will take place August 1st from 6-8pm on Arch Street.  Food and 
activities will be provided and anyone interested in assisting can email safety@accapgh.org. 
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